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Monday 25th November 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

The children in Nursery are excited to invite you to our Christmas sing-along and activities workshop to celebrate 
the great festival of Christmas.  The children have been working very hard at learning some new songs and are 
looking forward to sharing these with you at this special time.  We would then like to invite families and friends 
to stay after the sing-along and join us in some Christmas craft activities.  This is a great opportunity for you to 
make some keep-sakes or gifts for others, with your child. 
 
Our performance will take place on Friday 13th December at 10:15am.  The performance will be held in the 
School Hall so please go to the main reception to sign in. 

May we ask that you bring your child to Nursery at the usual time of 8:40am on the day.  The children will then 
come into the hall, ready to perform our Christmas songs for you. 

If you would like tickets, please complete the slip below and return to school Monday 2nd December 2019. 

Many thanks for your support and we look forward to welcoming you to our performance. 

 

The Nursery Team 

 

NURSERY CHRISTMAS SING-ALONG AND ACTIVITIES WORKSHOP – TICKET REQUEST – To be returned by 
Monday 2nd December (Please delete as appropriate) 

 

Child’s Name______________________________________ 

I would like one ticket for the Nursery Christmas sing-along  

 

I would like two tickets for the Nursey Christmas sing-along 

 

 If there are additional tickets available, please can I order _____________more. 

 

 

 


